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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION IV-A CALABARZON
CITYSCHOOLS DIVISION OF THE CITY OF TAYABAS
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Advisory No. 12 0 | s. 2024
June 6, 2024

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

FIRST FRIDAY MASS ON JUNE 7, 2024

Relative to the letter of invitation from Rosario Bandelaria, Tayabas Disaster
Risk Reduction and Management Office, the Local Government Unit is inviting all
departments to attend the First Friday Mass on June 7, 2024, at 3:00 PM. The
Mass will take place at the Atrium, New City Hall, Barangay Baguio, Tayabas City,
and will be officiated by a priest from Minor Basilica of St. Michael the Archangel.

Enclosed is the copy of the Communication for your perusal.

Widest dissemination of this advisory is desired.

Address: Potol, Tayabas City

Telephone No.: (042) 785-9615 or (042) 710-0329
Email Address: tayabas.city@deped.gov.ph
Website: https://depedtayabas. ph
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Republic of the Philippines
P Province of Quezon

‘ '/ ﬁk "\g\ — City Government of Tayabas
k”\ w/’ Tayabas Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Office

Brgy. Potol, Tayabas City
Coniact Nos. (042) 713-2008; 0951-218-1022
(042) 373-4290; 0917-839-84 34

To . All Department Heads
From : CGDHI/LDRRMO
Subject: Invitation to First Friday Mass

Date : June 3, 2024

We are pleased to extend an invitation to all departments to attend the First Friday Mass on June 7,
2024, at 3:00 PM. The Mass will take place at the Atrium, New City Hall, Barangay Baguio, Tayabas
City, and will be officiated by a priest from the Minor Basilica of St. Michael the Archangel.

This First Friday Mass is a time-honored LGU’s tradition that offers a unique opportunity for the
employees to come together in prayer, reflection, and thanksgiving. It is a moment to seek spiritual
renewal and guidance, to express our collective gratitude for the blessings we have received, and to pray
for continued strength and unity in our endeavors.

Attending this Mass is not only a chance to nourish our spiritual lives but also to foster a sense of
camaraderie and solidarity among our colleagues. As we gather in the Atrium, we can reaffirm our
commitment to serving our community with compassion, integrity, and dedication.

Your presence will greatly enhance the significance of this event, and we hope you will join us in this

special celebration.

Respectfully yours,

ROSARIO P. BANDELARIA, PhD, MSN, RN, LPT
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